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NEW LOOK

SPONSORS

FARM VISITS

It's a new year and new look for
Meadowgate.  Welcome to our new
newsletter format - we hope you enjoy
the updates and snapshots of life on the
farm.  Zendaya sends her love!

We are excited to share that we now
have sponsors in 12 states, including
VA, PA, CT, NJ, MA, MD, WI, OH, CA,
NC, NY, and OR.  Sponsors are a
special extension of our family - thank
you for supporting our farm in this
way!  

This year, Meadowgate was honored to
welcome people to meet our alpacas in
record numbers.  Over 100 private
visits allowed new friends to learn
about our farm in a COVID-safe
environment.  We hope you had fun! 



WORLDWIDE ZOOM

NEW CREW

THANK YOU

If you had told us back in January of
2020 that we would be included in
Zoom calls across the US and
Internationally, we would have
laughed.  To date, Meadowgate has
appeared in England, Ireland, Canada,
Costa Rica, and India as well as
throughout the US.  Major broadcasting,
financial, publishing, and technology
corporations have involved Meadowgate
to give their  team members a boost in
spirit.  Alpacas have a universal
appeal!!  

Every year we are fortunate to add
new herd members to our farm and this
year was no exception.  Ayla, Andi,
Mary, Rose, Bianca, and Dreamcatcher
all found their family here.  Check out
social media to meet cria Lively, Tux
and Ace too!  

2020 was a challenging year but we
were gifted the joy of meeting new
friends through Zoom, farm visits,
sponsorships, new clients, farmer's
markets, and photo sessions.  From our
hearts, thank you for your ongoing
support.  Hope to see you in 2021


